
 

DEMENTIA & 
DISABILITIES 
SUPPORT GROUP 
Calling all families, friends and caregivers 

Are you a caregiver of a person with developmental disabilities who is 
also diagnosed with dementia? Do you know someone who is? 
 

AHRC Nassau in partnership with the Alzheimer’s Association of Long 

Island is seeking to: 
 

1) Establish the regional need for supports that specifically address 
the needs of caregivers/family members of people with 
developmental disabilities who are also diagnosed with 
dementia, and 

2) launch the first support group of its kind to address the specific 
needs of these caregivers 

    
Dementia is a progressive disease and a support group can offer many 
benefits to caregivers to help them through these changes. 

 

  

Share your story 

──── 

Help yourself to help 

others 

──── 

You are not alone 

──── 

Hope for the future 

──── 

Together we can 

make a difference 

AHRC NASSAU & THE 

ALZHEIMERS ASSOCIATION 

If you are interested in joining the 

first support group of its kind to 
support caregivers/family 

members of people with 

developmental disabilities and 

dementia, please respond to 

www.ahrc.org/dds  

and to tell us what you would like 
to gain from such a group.  
Please reply no later than 

October 4th. 

 
Questions? Contact Julie Cannet 
at 516.626.1075 Ext. 5344 

 


